
NEWS RELEASE 
NCDSB Boundary Review Committee Meeting 
Postponed until Wed. October 16th 
New Liskeard, Cobalt, Temagami, October 15, 2013:  

 

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is postponing tonight’s Boundary 

Review Public Consultation Meeting scheduled to start at 6:30 pm at the 

Temagami Welcome Centre’s Bunny Miller Theatre. 

The Boundary Review Public Consultation Meeting is rescheduled tomorrow, 

Wednesday, October 16th

The Wednesday, October 16

, 2013 at 6:30 pm to 8:00 pm at the Temagami 

Welcome Centre’s Bunny Miller Theatre. 

th Boundary Review Public Consultation Meeting, 

originally planned for St. Patrick Catholic School, will be rescheduled to take 

place on Monday, October 21st

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

, at St. Patrick Catholic School starting at 6:30 

pm. 

If you have any questions please contact Andrew Marks, NCDSB Community 

Relations Officer at 705-268-7443. 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 

 
101 Spruce St. N. 
Timmins, ON  P4N 6M9 
www.ncdsb.on.ca 
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For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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